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Decision:  Procurement Authorization – Supply of OBI Bus Parts for the Hybrid Bus Fleet  

Meeting Date:  March 23, 2016 

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Board authorize the award of an inventory contract for the 
supply of various OBI bus parts for the Orion Hybrid bus fleet for the period of 
approximately March 2016 to March 2019 to New Flyer Industries Canada ULC (New 
Flyer) in the upset limit amount of $9,969,000 including applicable taxes on the basis of 
single source”. 




